October 8, 2023
Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We will have our Title 1 Ram Night on Thursday, October 12 from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm. If you are interested in attending, please sign the RSVP that was sent home with students or call the school to be put on the list. We are providing food, so it is important to RSVP. We will have valuable resources on hand for families. Flyer is attached.

We are beginning our Fall Food Drive on Monday, October 9 and it runs through November 14. Please refer to the flyer that is attached to the email.

Yearbooks are on sale. Students have received order forms in homeroom and they can also go to the website to order, scan a QR code while waiting in the car rider line, or call 1-877-767-5217.  Yearbooks will be for sale throughout the year.

Picture day is coming up on Tuesday, October 17. More information will be coming home with your students.

Our football team is off this week, but Girl's Soccer and Boy's Volleyball will have tryouts starting this week.

These are all of the announcements for this week, please get our students to school on time each day and have conversations about appropriate behavior in school and keeping our school clean. Let's keep Charging Ahead and let's have a great week!!
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